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APPA Applauds Introduction of Bipartisan Legislation to
Reinstate Tax-Exempt Advance Refunding Bonds.

The American Public Power Association on Feb. 13 said it applauds the bipartisan introduction of
H.R. 1255, the Investing Our Communities Act of 2025, legislation to reinstate the ability to issue
tax-exempt advance refunding bonds.

“This legislation will reduce costs and increase flexibility in financing the investments that keep the
lights on in our communities,” said APPA President & CEO Scott Corwin. “This is an important
improvement to an already potent tool: the tax-exempt municipal bond. Bonds finance more than
three-quarters of the nation’s core infrastructure. They reduce costs for borrowers and are an
incredibly valuable investment for millions of Americans, many of whom are fixed-income seniors.”

The bill is cosponsored by Rep. David Kustoff (R-TN), Rudy Yakym (R-IN), Gwen Moore (D-MI), and
Jimmy Panetta (D-CA), all members of the House Committee on Ways & Means.

APPA is encouraging its members to contact their congressional offices in support of H.R. 1255 - to
support the bill, but also to make the underlying case in support of tax-exempt financing.
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